
 

 

STATUTORY CONSULTATION 

CHURCHILL AVENUE, AYLESBURY – TREE REMOVALS 

 
Notice is hereby given that under Section 115 of the Environment Act 2021, Buckinghamshire 
Council, with regards to its duties under Section 96A of the Highway Act 1980, proposes to 
undertake a public consultation to remove a group of street trees on Churchill Avenue, Aylesbury, 
located adjacent to the railway bridge. It is also proposed to plant a number of new trees nearby in 
order to minimise the environmental impact of the proposed removal. Please refer to the plan 
below showing the proposals: 

 

 

You can respond to our consultation with your views by heading onto Your Voice Bucks (Your 
Voice Bucks - Citizen Space), and searching ‘Churchill Avenue, Aylesbury - Tree Removals’. 

Alternatively, you can respond via emailing the Buckinghamshire Highways Consultation Mailbox 
at highways.consultations@buckinghamshire.gov.uk, with the subject ‘Churchill Avenue, 

Aylesbury - Tree Removals’. 

This consultation will open on Thursday 14th August 2025 and closes at 11:59pm on Thursday 
11th September 2025.  
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